
 

 

 
 
 
 

 STATUTORY CONSULTATION 
B474 PENN ROAD, KNOTTY GREEN, 
BEACONSFIELD – INTRODUCTION 

OF 30MPH SPEED LIMIT  
THIS MAY AFFECT YOU 

CLOSING DATE 
FRIDAY 19th JULY 2024 

 

 

Please scan for further information 

 
Please visit ‘Your Voice’ Bucks’ website at 
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/ and look for “B474 Penn Road, 
Knotty Green, Beaconsfield Proposed 30mph Speed Limit - Statutory 
Consultation” where you will find a link to an online survey.  
Please complete it by Friday, 19th July 2024. 


